President’s Response
Campus Issue 21-22-02

Committee or Individual: EITC Date submitted: 09/23/21

Issue/Concern: Changing EITC Meeting Day and Time

Summary of Issue:

The Educational and Information Technology Committee (EITC) is a Standing Committee that
meets on the second and fourth Friday of the month from 9 — 10:30 a.m. Due to an
overwhelming amount of meetings on Fridays, many of the tri-chairs, and other committee
members, are unable to attend the EITC meetings. To ensure that all members of the committee
can attend, the committee requests that the meeting time be changed to the second and fourth
Thursday from 10 — 11:30 a.m.

Action Taken:

October 7, 2021: The campus issue was presented to the Executive Council. In accordance with
previous decisions regarding standing committee’s ability to change meeting date or time, the
Council recommended that the Educational & Information Technology Committee (EITC) can
change their meeting time for one year, while standing committees are being reviewed. In
addition, the EITC may change their meeting times, as long as the new meeting times are posted
and represented in their agendas and minutes.

October 7, 2021: President’s Response completed, and Issuers notified. Campus Issue is closed.
President’s Response to Executive Council:
I have heard the discussion on Campus Issue 21-22-02.

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed in accordance with the
Executive Council’s response: It was determined that this Campus Issue will be closed, with the
understanding that committee restructuring is currently being reviewed by College Council,
where future decisions may be made about foregoing, combining, or restructuring campus
standing committees. The Educational & Information Technology Committee may change their
meeting times, as long as the new meeting times are posted and represented in their agendas and
minutes. Campus Issue 21-22-02 is closed.

10/07/21

Michael Gutierrez, President Date





